
I would like to urge you a prompt, thorough and impartial investigation into the killing of the seven 
people found in Argelia, Cauca.

I would like to urge you to dismantle paramilitary groups, in accordance with the government’s 
express commitments and with recommendations made by international bodies and 
recommendations from Amnesty International.

I want you to provide protection to the community, ensuring that acts of violence are not repeated 
and that their human rights are respected

Yours respectfully 


